429 Pine Avenue ' Phone (803) 249-1610

August 22, 1975

Mr. Rolland L. Lindblade
1017 N. 90th St. # 2
Omaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Rolland:

Please accept this letter as verification of your reception of WNMB on
July 20, 1975, from 3:37 p.m. to 3:45 p.m. Your logging notations are
essentially correct.

Enclosed is a coverage map for the station for our normal operational
contours.

Thank you for writing us concerning your reception.

Kindest reg s

B! oy
William Norman, Jr.
Chief Engineer
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